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Question:  

 

Why is there no specific reference to cognitive impairment in the draft Quality Standards 

given the growing rate of dementia?   

 

 

Answer: 

 

The draft Standards are being refined following public consultations. They are yet to be 

agreed by Government. 

 

The consultation draft of the Standards require organisations to demonstrate effective care 

and service delivery for each of their consumers, in accordance with the consumer’s needs, 

goals and preferences. This would include those consumers with cognitive impairment. 

 

The draft Standards and the organisation requirements of those standards will be supported 

by guidance material. This guidance material, which is currently being drafted by the 

Australian Aged Care Quality Agency and which will undergo its own consultation process, 

will assist in the interpretation and understanding of processes to support performance against 

the Standards. Providers will need to demonstrate that they understand the specific needs, 

goals and preferences of consumers and that care is delivered in accordance with those needs. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


